LOWVILLE ACADEMY AND CENTRAL SCHOOL

Office of the Superintendent



1808

September 3, 2010

"Enter To Learn . . . Go Forth To Serve"

Mr. Cory Jenner Appel Osborne Landscape Architecture 102 West Division St. Suite 400 Syracuse, NY 13204-1434

Dear Cory and the Staff Members of Appel Osborne,

On behalf of the Lowville Academy Board of Education, please accept my sincerest thanks on a job well done! The new parking lots, bus loop, elementary playground, lighted basketball and tennis courts and multi-purpose athletic turf field were designed and built in an outstanding manner. Your firm played a major role in making what was a long held dream by the Board of Education a reality. The exemplary service you provided throughout the challenging design and construction period will help make this facility a community asset for future generations.

In the years ahead, we will always remember and be grateful to you and the many contractors and design professionals who worked on the Lowville Academy Bicentennial Project/Phase I athletic complex. Thank you again for all that you contributed to this wonderful facility and for giving your best each and every day.

Please know how proud we are of the new athletic complex and all that it provides our students. The successful team work of each and every person connected with the Phase I/athletic facilities also is a source of great pride. As we come to the end of the construction phase and dedicate the stadium this evening, we begin a new journey forward. You are now a part of the history of this school district and our Bicentennial Project.

Sincerely,

Kenneth J. McAuliffe

Superintendent of Schools

Confid, one great.
The first happy part of the